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From: Ang Marcelo H. Jr. <mpeangh@nus.edu.sg>

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 4:01 PM

To: Advances in Automobile Engineering

Subject: RE: Editorial Board Member.

Attachments: mybio16-marcelo.docx

Categories: Green Category

Dear Anna, 

I am happy to continue to be a member of the Editorial Board.  

Please find attached my updated biography. 

Thank you. 

Best regards 

Marcelo 
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From: Advances in Automobile Engineering [mailto:editor.aae@omicsonline.net]  

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 4:24 PM 

To: Ang Marcelo H. Jr. <mpeangh@nus.edu.sg> 

Subject: AAE: Editorial Board Member. 

 

Advances in Automobile Engineering 

Dear Dr. Marcelo H Ang Jr, 

Greetings from Advances in Automobile Engineering! 

Hope this email finds you well. 

We would like to express my sincere gratitude to you for being so supportive towards the development of the journal in a 

very short time and would be more than glad to acknowledge your sincere efforts in making this Journal of International 

repute in Open Access Publication era. 

We would be honored to continue our association with you, therefore we request you to continue your Editorial Board 

Membership and let us know of your decision on or before 25th October, 2015. 


